
March 2014  Newsletter of the  

Rabun Chapter (522) of Trout Unlimited  
Editor:  Michele Crawford crawfordart@windstream.net  

Rabun TU’s Award Winning Web Site  http.//rabuntu.org/site/ 

“The angling fever is a very real disease and can only be cured by the appli-

cation of cold water and fresh, untainted air.”  Theodore Gordon  

RABUN TU CHAPTER’S NEW MEETING PLACE 

The new TU/Scout Hut  
US 76 west, the brick building located behind the Rabun County Library. 

Parking is available in the Rabun County Library parking 

 lot and Rabun County Tax Office parking lot. 

3rd Thursday of the Month! 5:00 pm to 6:30 pm  

 Fly Tying is back for all ages !!  
Don’t miss these opportunities to learn from Terry Rivers !!  

 Bring your own equipment if you have it. 

Then 6:30 pm –  7:00 Social & Story telling (Truth or Lies), 

 Then at 7:00 – Program & Meeting. 

 

 At every regular chapter meeting there will be a raffle for fishing or camping 

 items to help pay the cost of mailing the newsletter to members without email.  Bring an item  

to donate and a dollar or two for raffle tickets. You Might WIN something ! 

Ready to fish?  Click on the link 

below to gain some valuable knowl-

edge about March Browns.  These  

Tips could help set you apart from 

others in early spring fishing grip’ n 

grin’ moments !!  

http://

www.flyfisherman.com/2011/09/21/

eastern-march-browns/ 
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WEB SITE OF THE MONTH  

Rare footage of a wonder in nature  

captured by chance and filmed in New 

Zealand by Orvis’s Simon Perkins. 

If this video don’t give you spring fever, 

nothing will !!  
 

http://www.orvis.com/intro.aspx?
subject=13348&autovideo=3225201684001&ADV=558573&EID 

mailto:mcrawfordtu@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
rabuntu.org/site/
http://www.flyfisherman.com/2011/09/21/eastern-march-browns/
http://www.flyfisherman.com/2011/09/21/eastern-march-browns/
http://www.flyfisherman.com/2011/09/21/eastern-march-browns/
http://www.facebook.com/rabuntu
http://www.orvis.com/intro.aspx?subject=13348&autovideo=3225201684001&ADV=558573&EID
http://www.orvis.com/intro.aspx?subject=13348&autovideo=3225201684001&ADV=558573&EID
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WHAT ARE THEY 

 BITING ON ??? 

 

 

Blue Winged Olive &  

Blue Quill 

All month Late AM & Mid PM 

 

16-18 BWO Blue Quill or Adams Para-

chute 

16-18 BWO nymph or pheasant tail 

Midges  All month Mid am to Late pm  18-20 Griffith’s Gnat 

18-22 Midge Pupa 

None at all All Month  All Day  Dredging Nymphs:  

 12-16 Prince, Hare’s Ear, Zugbug and 

Pheasant Tail 

Early Black Stone All Month  L am to M pm 16-18 Black Elk-hair Caddis or Griffith's 

Gnat  

 16-18 Black Stone Nymph  

Cream Caddis 

(Very Important)  

Late Mid day to Late pm  12 -14 Elk-hair  Caddis  

12 - 14 Dark Cream Caddis Pupa 

Quill Gordon 

(Important)  

All month  Late am to Mid pm  12-14 Quill Gordon  

 12 Quill Gordon Nymph 

THE BUGS   

To view a Hatch Chart for all month, click 

TIME OF MONTH TIME OF DAY SUGGESTED FLIES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Hook: 14/16 Dry Fly                    Tail:  Elk Hair  

  Body:  Light Tan or Light Brown Dubbing 

Thorax:  Grizzly Hackle  Palmered Around Wings  

         Wing:  Mallard Flanks            Thread:  Orange 

It’s getting to be that time of year to tie a few of these 
and then wait for some great dry fly action !                       

See Ya on the River !!   

WHAaaaaaaaaaaaaa  WHOooooooooooooooo 

Welcome to DRY FLY SEASON  2014  

Think early March is a little to early for dry 

flies ????Think again !!  Check out this short 

little video from R and R  Fly Fishing from 

early March of 2011. 

 

 http://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=3JxXhuq6NCE 

March Brown  

http://www.ngatu692.com/Hatch_Charts.html
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3JxXhuq6NCE
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3JxXhuq6NCE
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Forward Casting : Calendar of  Important dates 

 to Take Action & Have Fun  
 

March 8 (Sat): Georgia State Council Meeting.  9 am Roswell, GA . 
 

March 8 (Sat): Georgia Women Fly Fishers (GWFF) will hold their annual Mardi Gras themed fund 

raiser at the Sweet Water Brewing Company in Atlanta starting at 7 pm.  For more info or tickets go   

to http://www.georgiawomenflyfishing.com/#!donate/c1vud  

 

MARCH 15 (SAT): “Tie one On” annual event at Bass Pro Shops from 8 am to 5 pm. 
 

March 20 (Thurs): Regular Monthly Meeting at the new TU/Scout Hut.  “Stripping Streamers for tro-

phy trout “ by Unicoi Outfitters guide & asst. manager Jake Darling.  Jake’s “Big Fat Resume” is impres-

sive and rumor has it he may spill some secrets to a select few Rabunites gathered at the hut.  Don’t miss out 

on this chance to learn so you can get yourself more grip n’ grin moments.  

 

March 22 (Sat): Rabunite 101 - An Introduction to Fly Fishing for Trout . On Saturday, March 23rd, 

the Rabun Chapter will offer a 4-hour Introduction seminar for adults (male and female - age 16 years and 

older).   More info on page  4 . 

March 22 (Sat): Hoot on the Hooch.  5 pm to 10 pm, Hellendorf Inn, Helen, GA (Foothills Chapter). 

Drawing that night for the Dream Trip !!  

 

MARCH 28 - 30 (FRI - SUN):  TU National SE Regional Meeting. In our own backyard at the 

Dillard House.  A chance for everyone to participate and enjoy fellow TU’ers from the South !! Stay 

posted for more details as they are scheduled.  More info on page 4 . 

 

April 5 (Sat) North Georgia Trout Online (NGTO) Spring Fling from 9 am to 2 pm at the Buford 

Trout Hatchery.  Click here for more info. 
 

April 5 (Sat) THE "Chattooga River Roundup.  Fund raiser for the Chattooga River Chapter at 

the Magnolia Room at Keowee Key.  Click here for more info.  
 

April 9 - 13 (Wed - Sun) Spring Camping & Fishing Trip at Cherry Hill Campground.  More 

info on page  
 

April 12 (Sat) In stream Workday Heddon Creek.  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED ! Location – Go 5 

miles on Burrell’s Ford Rd, turn left on road up Reed Creek Rd for 1/4 mile. 8:30 AM to 1 PM, Sat-

urday morning workday with USFS & GA DNR leading work w/Boy Scouts, FHTUC & SRTUC. 

Bring waders & work gloves, all tools provided. Lunch is provided.  
 

April 17 (Thurs) Regular monthly meeting at the TU/Scout Hut.  Starting at 5pm with fly tying 

and program at 7 pm.  Guest speaker is Chuck Head.  Chuck is a fly fishing guide for Unicoi Out-

fitters.  His program is “How to land the fish of your life”. The son of longtime Gold Rush TU'er Sherman 

Head, Chuck started   working for Unicoi Outfitters at age 18. He's been guiding for trophy trout most of his adult life, 

and now guides on the Taylor River in Colorado during the summer and for Unicoi Outfitters during the rest of the 

year. He's also a volunteer guide for the special gals attending Georgia Casting for Recovery retreats each year. Chuck 

has put a lot of anglers on the trout of their lifetimes.   Come and "catch" him just before he leaves for another summer 

of Colorado memory making.  Learn his tips so that you too just might land YOUR lifetime trophy trout! 

 

http://www.georgiawomenflyfishing.com/#!donate/c1vud
http://www.georgia-outdoors.com/forum/showthread.php?t=101830
http://www.chattoogatu.org/index.php/newsletters
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Want to learn how to Fly Fish?  Here’s your chance…  Rabunite 101  
The Rabun Chapter of Trout Unlimited is planning a half-day fly-fishing for trout seminar for adults (male and fe-

male 16 years and older). The seminar will cover equipment, casting, knots  

and entomology (the bugs we imitate for fish to eat). 

Instructors include Federation of Fly fishermen Certified Instructors and other experts for a hands on learning ex-

perience that will be helpful and fun. 

WHAT:    Fly-Fishing Seminar "Rabunite 101" 

WHEN:    Saturday March 22, 2014 from 8:30 am un-

ti11:00 pm 

WHERE:  The Rabun County Recreation Center off High-

way 441 near Rabun County Middle and High School com-

plex. 

HOW MUCH?    Cost is only $25 

The session is limited to 28 participants 

Contact - The Rabun Chapter of  

Trout Unlimited - Charlie Breithaupt 

194 Kitchins Lane, Clayton, GA 30525 

knc615@windstream.net   (706)782-6954 

I LOVE TROUT UNLIMITED  

http://www.tu.org/get-involved/national-events/se-regional-meeting-2014
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Spring Fishing and Camping Trip April 9 -13 at Cherry Hill Campground 

 
The Rabun Chapter's Spring Campout will be held Wednesday, April 9 through Sunday, April 13, at the Cherry 
Hill Campground, located off Hwy 107 in South Carolina.  Everyone is invited!   You do not have to be a Chap-
ter member to attend and we especially welcome guests, spouses, and children. 

This campground has approximately half the sites on a reservation system and half the sites on a first-come, first 
served system.   It is highly recommended that you reserve your site soon, well in advance of the campout.  To 
reserve a site, go to http://www.recreation,gov/.   The Chapter has site #16 reserved for the gathering place for 
meals, sitting around the campfire, story telling.  Water is available (restrooms, showers) but we always need 

firewood. 

This will be a campout with "communal" meals, therefore 
we need a head count on who will attend and what meals 
they will be eating in order to buy groceries.   Wednesday 
will be dinner only, Thurs - Sat will be breakfast and dinner 
and Sunday will be breakfast only.  For Lunch we will have 
grab & go meals, like beanie weenies etc. The breakfast & 
dinner meals will be $5.00 per person per meal.  Please re-
spond to Michele Crawford  with your food reservations at 
crawfordart@windstream.net  or 706-490-4574. 

Trout Camp 2014  
 

Camp week is set for June 8 - 13.  Betty’s Creek Clean up day 

is set for  Saturday May 31 from 9 am to 12 noon.   

To volunteer and work at Trout Camp you must complete 

A background check form.  Please contact Charlie Breithaupt 

At 706-782-6954 or at knc615@windstream.net to have the 

Form emailed or mailed to you and then get it back to Charlie  

Before the April 1 deadline on the background checks.  

Don’t miss out on being a part of one of the most  

Rewarding and grand events by Georgia TU!  
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED      

http://www.recreation,gov/
mailto:crawfordart@windstream.net?subject=Spring%20Campout%20
mailto:knc615@windstream.net?subject=Trout%20Camp%20form%20
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BACK CASTING  

Rabun Rendezvous 2014  
 

To everyone that donated and to all that came to the event we want to again say  

“THANK YOU” !!  Our coordinator is currently double checking  all our totals and list 

of donors to make sure we don’t leave no one off.   So check back next month to view our 

long list of always generous donors who support our mission !!   

HATCHERY WORK DAY (Feb 1) The snow had melted and the water was down 

when eleven Rabunites joined forces with an equal number of volunteers from the 

Foothills Chapter to remove a couple of dilapidated fishing piers from Lake Burton. 

Under the direction of personnel from the Hatchery, the workers moved in with 

wrecking bars and sledge hammers. The rotten lumber was loaded on a trailer des-

tined for the Rabun County dump. 

After carrying off the last scrape of old wood, the volunteers gather for lunch pro-

vided by the Hatchery staff. A pot of made-from-scratch chili with rice and all the fix-

ings, washed down by iced tea (sweet, of course), disappeared almost as fast as the old 

piers in the lake.  All were able to finish the feast with home-made cupcakes and cof-

fee. 

It was a good day of hard work, cooperation and camaraderie. Thanks to all the vol-

unteers and the folks at Lake Burton Hatchery. We made the fishing better! 



conserve      Protect       restore          

BACK CASTING  

THANKS  

GUYS !!  

Sportsman’s Day at the 

State Capitol  
 

Georgia fishermen and fisherwomen 

were well represented by the Georgia 

State Council of Trout Unlimited in 

January on Sportsman’s day at the 

State Capitol. The Rabun Chapter had 

two members in attendance.  
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BACK CASTING  

Annual Chattooga Coalition Meeting was held on Feb 4, 2014.  

DNR reported on the trout stocking program and gave information reported to them 

from their online angler diary program.  In the online report GA  anglers accounted for 

about 87% of the total reports and Rabun anglers accounted for 24% of that total.  The 

report showed that approximately 77,000 trout were stocked into the Chattooga River 

in 2013.  The delayed harvest section was the most popular fishing destinations for an-

glers who reported online.  Catch data was down about 20% from 2012.  Storms and 

high water probably contributed to the decline.  In summary the online diary does pro-

vide useful information at a very affordable cost that improves the understanding of the 

fishing pressure, catch and angler use patterns. Greater participation in the online diary 

should be promoted and encouraged.  

The Annual Planning Meeting was held on Saturday, Feb 8, 2014 at the Dillard House.  

Rabunite members ate a fabulous Dillard House breakfast then got right to work planning out the 2014 

agenda.   Monies were budgeted out  and allocated to our events that promote our mission and we set the 

calendar for FY 2014. The Chapter has a total of $35,966 available before expenditures. 

    

The results of the 2014 Budgeted Expenditure Planning are as follows:  

 

CHAPTER OPERATIONS - $4,900 (Includes: newsletter, website, annual planning breakfast, memori-

als, equipment, administrative supplies, meeting expenses, postage)  

 

YOUTH & EDUCATION - $10, 785 (Includes: funding for up to 4 kids to attend the 3013 GA Trout 

Camp, Smithgall Woods Youth Education Program, UGA Graduate Level Coldwater Research  

Endowment, Project Healing Waters for Wounded Warriors, GA DNR Outdoor Adventure Day at Unicoi 

State Park, Casting for Recovery, Kids Fishing Event with US Forest Service at Tallulah  

River, 5 gift TROUT magazine subscriptions to libraries and state parks in Rabun County, gift TU mem-

berships for Stream Explorers and others, Rabun County Middle School Mentoring,  

Boy Scouts Merit Badges in Fly Fishing.)  

 

CONSERVATION PROJECTS - $7,700 (Includes: Tallulah River Clean-up, Funding for College Interns 

Working in Wild Trout Habitat Enhancement with GA WRD, In-stream Volunteer Workday, Stream Pro-

ject with US Forest Service, Construct Handicap Access for Tallulah River. NOTE – the backcountry  

helicopter stocking of the Chattooga North and West Forks will be funded by the donations made to the 

Tom Landreth Memorial Fund)  

 

NATIONAL PROGRAMS - $4,000 (Includes: the Youth Education Initiative, Southeastern Land Protec-

tion Coordinator, Embrace-A-Stream program & the Cold Water Conservation Fund) TU OUTREACH. 

 

OTHER - $3,700 (Contingency Fund)  

Total 2014 Budget: $31,085 
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BACK CASTING  
Rabun TU regular monthly meeting was held on Thursday, February 20, 2014.  

Our original speaker  Steve Perry had an emergency out of town appointment and had 

to cancel his presentation. Jeff Durniak "stepped up to the plate" and filled in with a 

presentation entitled "Dredger's Treasure Chest", in which he went through all the 

pockets of his fishing vest.   A lively discussion ensued with Chapter members reveal-

ing what other items they included in their vests.  First prize for the oddest item went to 

Kyle Burrell; what was the odd item in his vest?  You'll just have to ask him! 

Jeff “Dredger” Durniak explains important 

items to keep in your fly fishing vest. 
Prez Pat presents Dredger with a rainbow trout 

print by Broderick Crawford in appreciation for 

his program presentation. 

Fly Tying mentor Terry Rivers re-

ported a record turn out for the fly 

tying that starts at 5 pm !!  

WHAAaaaaaaa WHOOoooooooo!!   

The RABUN BOD met on Thursday, Feb 27, 

2014.    We had 11 in attendance. Agenda items 

included, Rendezvous wrap up.  What went great, 

what needs improving.  SE Regional Meeting, 

Spring Camping Trip, Dream Trip Ticket sales, 

membership and calendar of events.    
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http://rabuntu.org/site/about/work-projects/
http://rabuntu.org/site/about/work-projects/
http://www.tu.org/take-action
http://www.georgia-outdoors.com/forum/showthread.php?t=101604&page=4
http://www.henrysforkanglers.com/index.php/resources/stories_articles/fly_fishing_etiquetteC:/Documents%20and%20Settings/Crawford/My%20Documents/Adobe
http://www.henrysforkanglers.com/index.php/resources/stories_articles/fly_fishing_etiquetteC:/Documents%20and%20Settings/Crawford/My%20Documents/Adobe
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CADDIS SEASON is coming.  Want to see how awesome it can be if you hit it just 

right?  Then check out this video provided by our own Dredger from the Toccoa River last year.  

It will help bring on spring fever !!  Click here  Lucky Fish Catching Jeff Durniak !   

Are you familiar with the haystack?  If you all of a sudden think I’m writing 

about farming, then you’re missing out on a great early season fly.  The haystack is actually a 

old time fly.  Someone was really smart in the early 1900’s on fly imitation.  It’s a great early 

season trout favorite. To learn all about this fly before you hit the river click here.   

LADIES          LADIES        LADIES 
 

http://m.youtube.com/watch?v=O9Hq00edl8s
http://www.randrflyfishing.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/03/Haystack.pdf
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MEMBERSHIP NEWS & UPDATES 

Current membership is 163 members and 10 Stream Explorers.  It’s time to renew your membership: 

Russell Burken, Billy Cook, Dan Cox, Wayne Gipson, Cecil Greene, Jr., Tom Guest, Chris Jenkins,  

Eugene Keener, Carl & Kathy Kleinsteuber, Miles Marquez, Steve McCall, David Nichols, Tom 

Nixon, Brook Adams, Travis Barnes, Kay Brawley, Wallace Brawley, John Harrison, Pam Harri-

son, Julie Kilby, John Wall, SE-Hector Balderas, SE-Michael Breithaupt, SE-Kayla Connor and SE-

Seth Hill.  

Our Condolences go out to Tony Allred and family on the death of his mother.   

Letters to Rabun Chapter Trout Unlimited  

From: Garland Stewart; 

 Congratulations on a GREAT RENDEZVOUS. One of the best !!!  Doug did a great job 

pf training his replacements.  As  always ole Griz enjoyed being there and seeing all my 

friends in TU. One of the great things about TU is the quality of folks who participate and 

what good friends they are. 

 From: Shelia Humphrey  From: John Erbele  
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Notes from the President  

Pat Hopton 
Chapter Prez 

What’s Ahead? 

In last month’s Prez Notes I gave a short report on the accomplishment of the 27
th
 annual Rabun 

Rendezvous, including a report on how much money was raised and how those funds will be 
spent.  In that column, I said those funds will allow us to continue and build upon the good work 
already being accomplished by the Rabun Chapter.  In addition, I alluded that we have planned 
several new ventures in 2014 to further our mission.  I would like to take this opportunity to let you 
know of some of those ventures. 
During my term as Chapter President, the Board of Directors has consistently supported an em-
phasis on youth outreach.  From bringing Franklin Tate, TU’s National Youth Outreach Director, to 
be the guest speaker at the 26

th
 annual Rendezvous, to providing support to local Scout Troops, 

to assisting with Kid’s Fishing Events, the Chapter has already done great work in youth outreach.   
Now the Rabun Chapter is furthering that commitment to youth by sponsoring a Trout in the 
Classroom project at the Rabun County Primary School.   Trout in the Classroom is an environ-
mental education program in which students in grades k-12 raise trout from eggs to fry, monitor 
tank water quality, engage in stream habitat study, learn to appreciate water resources, begin to 
foster a conservation ethic, grow to understand ecosystems.  Most programs end the year by re-
leasing their trout in a state-approved stream near the school or within a nearby watershed.  The 
Chapter contact for this program is Jerry McFalls.   For more information on Trout in the Class-
room, click here:  http://www.troutintheclassroom.org/ 
Next, the Rabun Chapter, in conjunction with the Foothills Chapter, will support our wounded vet-
eran’s through Project Healing Waters.  Project Healing Waters Fly Fishing, Inc. is dedicated to 
the physical and emotional rehabilitation of disabled active military service personnel and disabled 
veterans through fly fishing and associated activities including education and outings. The Chap-
ter contact for this program is Steve Perry.   For more information on Project Healing Waters, click 
here:  https://www.projecthealingwaters.org. 
Finally, the Rabun Chapter has begun a new and exciting outreach to women anglers and conser-
vationists.  There is a growing community of women who enjoy angling and want to keep Amer-
ica's rivers cold, clean and fishable.  This year we will place a special emphasis on connecting 
with those women and including them in our Chapter.   The Chapter contact for this program is 
Michele Crawford.   To help initiate this outreach, Trout Unlimited is offering a free introductory 
membership to TU for female anglers.  For more information, click here:  
 https://www.tumembership.org/women. 
I hope you will continue to support the Rabun Chapter as we build new relationships with youth, 
veterans, and women.   Your hard work, fund raising efforts, and volunteerism have made this all 
possible.  These are certainly good times to be a part of the Rabun Chapter. 
 

http://www.troutintheclassroom.org/
https://www.projecthealingwaters.org
https://www.tumembership.org/women


conserve      Protect       restore          

Rabun TU Officers & Directors for F/Y2014 

President 

 Pat Hopton  

Social Media, Awards, Donations, 

BOD Agenda, Budget   
706-782-4978 scotts_creek58@yahoo.com 

Vice President  

Steve Perry  

Membership Recruitment & Reten-

tion, Nominating Committee Chair , 

Project Healing Waters  

706-746-3558 flygide@gmail.com 

Treasurer  

Joel Wise  
Reports & Budget  706-782-7538 jwise@windstream.net  

Secretary  

Wayne Prosser  

BOD Minutes, Correspondence, 

Records  
706-746-6293 wp0968@windstream.net 

Past President  

Larry Walker   

Leadership Support  706-224-4345 dixienamos@yahoo.com  

Director - 2014  

Tim McClure  

Meeting Refreshments, Meeting 

Raffle, Name Tags  
706-782-6159 tcmcclure64@gmail.com 

Director - 2014 

Michele Crawford  

Tight lines Editor, Women’s 

Outreach, Memorials  
706-490-4574 crawfordart@windstream.net  

Director - 2015 

Kent Wilson 

Mack Martin Rod Raffle, 

Property Manager  

706-746-7488 kandcwilson@windstream.net 

Director - 2015 

Frank Patton  

Kids Fishing Events 770-339-7095 julianfpatton@yahoo.com 

Director - 2016 

Jerry McFalls 

Liaison with Local Scouts, 

Stream Projects, Safety Coordi-

nator, Trout in the Classroom 

706-782-8357 threeforksadventures@hotmail.com  

Director - 2016 

Ray King  
Rabun Rendezvous, Audio

-Visual Set Up  

828-349-2786 rayking@frontier.com 

Director - 2017 

Tony Allred  
Media Outreach  706-490-4755 tallred@gamountains.com 

Director - 2017  

Ray Gentry  

Annual Family Fishing Day 

At Indian Lake, Dream Trip 

Raffle  

404-680-6736 regentry@windstream.net  

Voting Board of Directors : 

Non Voting Leaders : 

Charlie & Kathy  

Breithaupt  

Trout Camp, 

 Fly Fishing 101 

706-782-6954 knc615@windstream.net 

Terri Allred  Christmas Dinner   taallred@windstream.net 

Terry Rivers  Fly Tying Workshops  706-782-7419 tlr1121@windstream.net 

Jim Kidd Advocacy Director   706-782-2474 Jikidd@windstream.net 

Jeff Durniak  Meeting Programs & hosting 

speaker to dinner 
706-892-6576 jeffdurniak@yahoo.com 

Glenn English  Chapter Campouts  706-212-9983 genglish09@yahoo.com 

mailto:scotts_creek58@yahoo.com?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:flygide@gmail.com?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:jwise@windstream.net?subject=Money%20or%20Budget%20Question%20
mailto:wp0968@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:amosndixie@yahoo.com?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:tcmcclure64@gmail.com?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:crawfordart@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:kandcwilson@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:julianfpatton@yahoo.com?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:threeforksadventures@hotmail.com?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:rayking@frontier.com?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:tallred@gamountains.com?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:regentry@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:knc615@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:taallred@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:tlr1121@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:Jikidd@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:jeffdurniak@yahoo.com?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:genglish09@yahoo.com?subject=Rabun%20TU%20

